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Important dates: 
 
 

February 
 

*Friday 18th* 
Break up for half 
term. 

 
 

*Monday 28th* 
Children back to 
school 

 
 

 

March 

*Thursday 3rd*  
World Book Day 
 
 
*Monday 21st* 
Parent’s Evening 
(details to follow) 
 
 
*Monday 28th-
Wednesday 30th* 
Oak Class 
Residential 
 
 
 

April 
 

*Friday 1st* 
Break up for Easter 

 

 

 

Blossom Class: 

ACHIEVE - Ellie 

 

Willow Class: 

ACHIEVE - Hope 

 

Oak Class: 

RELATE - Milo 
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We are hoping that from Monday we can return 
to some normality and conduct assemblies and 
Worship together as Covid rates have reduced. 
We do still want to be mindful and therefore 
any meetings conducted will still take place 
virtually until we feel it is safe to hold them 
face to face. 
 

Chinese New Year 

We all loved celebrating Chinese New 
Year  on Tuesday as the teachers had 
planned  some really fabulous activities 
for the children to take part in. I believe 
Oak class were even treated to some 
prawn crackers!! 

 

Our children learning from home even 
joined in on the occasion! 

 

Tatton Park 

The staff were so proud of the children’s 
behaviour and engagement during our trip 
to Tatton Park yesterday. Blossom class 
were particularly excited to meet a shire horse 
called ‘Blossom’! Willow class learnt new skills 
during the Stone Age, but trying to start a fire with a 
bow-saw proved to be a little too tricky!  

Oak class were taught to defend 
themselves when under attack 
during the Anglo-Saxon times. As 
you can see from the children’s 
faces, Maud, the scary looking 
lady yielding an axe, took the 
children a little by 
surprise! 

 

 

More pictures of our day will be uploaded 
onto our facebook page so keep an eye out! 

 

 

Next week is Children’s Mental 
Health Week and we will be 
kicking off the week with an 
interactive well-being assembly. 
Each class will then have the 
opportunity to take part in 
activities throughout the week. 

 


